
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MOORE BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

 
 
 
The regular Moore Board of Adjustment Meeting scheduled for April 8, 2025 at 5:30 PM in the 
City Council Chambers, 301 N. Broadway, Moore, Oklahoma, has been cancelled due to a 
lack of agenda items. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Board of Adjustment meeting will be held on May 13, 2025, at 
5:30 pm in the City Council Chambers, 301 N. Broadway Avenue, Moore, Oklahoma. 
 
 
 
 
Posted in compliance with Oklahoma Open Meeting Law on the 1st Day of April 2025, by; 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Nora Kerbo, Administrative Assistant 
 
 


